
         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PRICEADJUSTMENT FROM 01.01.2025 
 

Dear customer, 
After several years of high inflation and repeated interest rate increases, purchasing power in 
Norway has weakened. This results in lower consumption, which in turn results in lower transport 
volumes. At the same time, we are hit by high electricity costs, as well as increased personnel costs.  
 
DHL Global Forwarding, Freight (Norway) AS has implemented several measures to offset the 
increased wage and operating costs. Unfortunately, our measures have not been sufficient to 
compensate for the price and wage growth we are experiencing. To compensate for the increased 
costs, we therefore see ourselves having to adjust our prices by 6.9% effective from 01.01.2025  
 
For any questions about price adjustments, contact your sales representative.  
 
We look forward to further good cooperation. 
 

 
Best regards,  
DHL Global Forwarding, Freight (Norway) AS 

 


